

May 18, 2004

The Hon. Mayor Beverly O'Neill and Members of the City Council City of Long Beach 333 W. Ocean Blvd. 14<sup>th</sup> Floor Long Beach, CA 90802

Dear Mayor O'Neill and Members of the City Council:

I am writing regarding Item 26 on tonight's City Council agenda. This is the report on the findings from the consultant's review on the business relationship between the City of Long Beach and Queen's Seaport Development, Inc.

At this writing, we have not had the opportunity to see the review. However, we look forward to working with the City Manager to resolve any issues that result from the report. I fully believe that reasonable minds can arrive at reasonable solutions.

Respectfully,

Joseph F. Prevratil President and CEO

Queen's Seaport Development, Inc.

cc: City Manager

JFP:tam



RECEIVED
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
CITY OF LOVE

2904 MAY 18 P 4: 09

TOEPTION

Mayor Beverly O'Neill City of Long Beach 333 W. Ocean Blvd. 14th Floor Long Beach, CA 90802